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Attention: New gTLD Evaluation Team
Subject: Input on gTLD Evaluation Batching

As an applicant for 3 new gTLDs, Punto 2012 S.A. de C.V. very much looks forward to
receiving further information from ICANN with regards to the application evaluation
and delegation timeline.

Although we were unable to attend the ICANN 44 meeting in Prague, we congratulate
ICANN for taking stock of applicant and community comments and for subsequently
requesting formal input on the gTLD Batching system so as to develop the most fair
and appropriate system possible.

Punto 2012 would like to add our voice to the chorus of ICANN community members
who have already commented on this important topic. While not fit for purpose, the
Digital Archery system did ensure applicants from under-represented regions such as
Latin America and the Caribbean and Africa were not lost in the crowd of applicants
from more traditional Registry markets such as North America and Europe.

Punto 2012 fully supports ICANN’s goals of increasing diversity and competition in
the Registry market, and we are excited and honored to be one of a handful of
participants from the LAC region. We look forward to a truly global internet where
citizens of every country are empowered to participate in its governance and feel
completely enfranchised. We therefore urge ICANN to carefully consider all options
when determining how and when applications will be evaluated and delegated, and at
the very least develop a system that does not disadvantage applicants from lesser-
represented constituencies.

We are hopeful that ICANN will develop a system promoting the expansion of the
Registry market into new regions for the benefit of a new generation of internet users
and welcome an inclusive, fair, and appropriate solution.

Sincerely yours,

Aanon Grego

Aaron Grego
President
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